
 

 

Moorlands Junior School Newsletter 
14th December 2018 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 17th December—Lower School Christmas Party 

Tuesday 18th December—Upper School Christmas Party 

Wednesday 19th December—9.30am Carol Concert 

Thursday 20th December—9.30am Carol Concert 

Thursday 20th December 3.30pm-Finish for Christmas 

********************************************** 

Monday 7th January-Back to school 

Week beginning 21st January-Humanities Week 

Wednesday 23rd January-Pupil progress meeting #1 

Friday 25th January, 2.30pm-Humanities week open 

afternoon  

Tuesday 29th January 9am-open morning for nursery, 

reception and year 1 parents 

Friday 8th February-School finishes for half term 

Monday 18th February-Back to school 

Week beginning 25th February-Science week 

3P Class assembly 

Well done to 3P who led our assembly this morning. All of 

the children had a lot of lines to learn and delivered them 

beautifully. 

Due to a technical hitch, they were unable to deliver their 

last line which was to wish you all a Merry Christmas! 

Next week we are holding our two carol services, we hope 

to see you there. 

Big Worker of the Week 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

3C Evie 

3P Oscar  

4C Sophia  

4L Elliot  

WN Chloe  

5S Joel  

5T Phoebe  

6G Oscar  

6S Leen  

3C Lewis  

3P Sophie 

4C Elin 

4L Noah 

WN Imogen 

5S Alex G 

5T Jamie 

6G Reuben 

6S Eddy 



 

 

Christmas Fair 

It is our annual Christmas Fair today. It will start at 

3.40pm in order to give the staff time to dismiss the 

children before they run their stalls. 

It’s usually great fun with lots of Christmas cheer. 

This year there will be: 

chocolate tombola 

bottle tombola 

raffle 

rudolph hot chocolate  

rudolph chocolate noses 

christmas crafts for sale 

stick Mr Chaudhry to the wall 

Amongst other things! 

We look forward to seeing you all there. 

 

Watch this space for details of how much we raise. 

Letters Home 

Blue Peter letters and song words 

Christmas Arrangements at Moorlands 

Our Christmas tree arrived amid much excitement. It has  

become a tradition that we will let each child take part 

in decorating the school tree. If they would like, children 

may bring in a decoration from home. They will be given 

the opportunity to place this on the tree.  Please do not 

send in precious family treasures. 

-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-. 

The lower school Christmas party is on the afternoon of 

Monday 17th December. Children should bring their 

party clothes to school in a named plastic carrier bag. 

They will be given time to get changed after lunch. 

The upper school Christmas party is on the afternoon of 

18th December, the same arrangements will apply. 

-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-. 

Due to the popularity of our Christmas Carol Service, we 

will be holding two services on the morning of 19th and 

20th December at 9.30am. We will be allocating tickets 

for these performances (2 per family to attend one of 

the performances). Letters have gone out, please       

remember to return the slips as soon as possible. 

-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-. 

 

Make and Take Night 

We are delighted to announce that our Make and Take 

evening raised a magnificent £490. 

Thank you and well done to all the helpers involved in 

making the evening a success. 

School App 

Don’t forget to install our school app. If you having problems 

with your password,  just ring the school office who will be 

happy to help. 


